
From: Eleanor Eversett   
Sent: 02 April 2025 07:11 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: The Bull Inn 
 
 
The area of Crews Hole is beautiful and attracts visitors in the summer months but for residents 
year round it lacks any amenities. I am concerned at the loss of a long established community 
space like The Bull Inn in favour of additional housing. Of course housing is important for the city 
but this space would better serve residents and visitors by offering a pub / cafe that could serve 
food and provide a much needed community gathering space for the local community. 
 
Very best, 
Ellie Eversett 

 

 




